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Tuesday 5th December 2023 
 

 
Year 4 Gymnastics Presentation to Parents  

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are very excited to invite you all to a special gymnastics’ presentation in the Junior Hall on  
Tuesday 6th February 2024. Over the past two years, our children have been working hard to develop their 
gymnastics skills and are keen to demonstrate these to not only you, but some special external judges.  
 
The times of each presentation are: 
Rowling Class:   9.15am – 10.15am 
Morpurgo Class:  10.30am – 11.30am 
 
Originally, children would have been invited to take part in a Key Steps Gymnastics competition in the local 
area against other schools but unfortunately this event is no longer running. We felt it would be a great 
shame to let the children’s efforts and skills go unseen.  
 
We have invited three special judges to watch the children perform these gymnastic events and give them a 
scores that will contribute towards their school houses, adding an element of healthy competition to the 
event. At the end of each class event, the judges will announce which house has won on each of the stations 
and will then announce the overall winner of all three. 
 
As this is a house competition, children will need to wear a t-shirt in their house colours with black bottoms, 
preferably shorts due to health and safety in gymnastics. The house colours are as follows; fire is red, earth is 
green, water is blue and air is yellow (or white). If your child does not have the correct colour t-shirt, we can 
provide coloured bibs. 
 
To ensure that we comply with our school’s fire regulations, we are requesting that no more than two 
people from each household attend the event and that you only attend your child’s class slot.  
 
We are very proud of all the children and cannot wait to let them show off their amazing gymnastic skills.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Miss Tremble, Mrs Smith and the Year 4 Team. 

 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
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